
 
 
 

October XX, 2015 
 
Dear “Honoree’s Name”: 
 
Hoping this finds you well.    
 
On behalf of the AC-119 Gunship Association, I am honored to present to you a 
new Honorary LIFE membership No. XXX. Enclosed is a new Certificate and 
membership ID card. It is through your membership that we remember our AC-
119 crew members that were lost in action. 
 
We hope to see you at a future reunion. Plans are being formed for Reunion 
XVII (17) October 26 - 30, 2016 in Ft. Walton Beach, FL. Put these dates on your 
calendar and we look forward to seeing you at this or any Reunion.plan on 
attending. Reunion details will be available on the Association’s website at 
http://www.ac-119gunships.com/welcome.htm, as well as in the issues of ‘Firing 
Circle’, and/or email Flashes, also available on the Association’s website.  
 
If you participate in social media, you can find the Association on the Internet on 
FaceBook. Sign-up by searching for “AC-119 Gunship Association” at 
www.facebook.com .  Lot’s of pictures, stories, and current events. 
 
Finally, if you change your residence or email address, please advise me 
and/or Wayne Laessig, your Association Point-of-Contact (POC), so the 
Association can maintain accurate contact information for you. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Michael J. Drzyzga 
Secretary 
AC-119 Gunship Association 
37 Pecan Lane 
Oak Ridge, NJ  07438 
973-409-4861 
drzyzga513@hotmail.com 
 
Cc: Wayne Laessig, Next-Of-Kin POC 

http://www.ac-119gunships.com/welcome.htm

